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Black-OFrom:
Sent: We<J. 13 AUR 200808:13:16 +1000Sandy Whrte-OTo:

Kb: Details recently provided by Commander MoloneySubject:

Why don't we just arrange a meeting for them as well? 
Mmmmmmm.
See you at St. Kilda Road at 11.
Regards,

I Black-O

From: Biggin, Anthony
Sent: Wednesday. 13Anni.st POOR 7:?9 AMj0< ISartdy White-O itaacK-u
Cc: Glow, Andrew
Subject: FW: Details recently provided by Commander Moloney

Black-O
J- can you provide the mobile numbers for^^|& 2958 please.

Regards

From: Moloney, Dannye 
Sent: Tuesday, 12 August 2008 5:44 PM 
To: Biggin, Anthony
Cc: Overland, Simon

RE: Details recently provided by Commander MoloneySubject:

Tony,

Can you please facilitate - Same process as original

Many thanks

Dannye Moloney

Dannye Moloney | Commander | Intelligence and Covert Support Department | Victoria Police

email: dannvemioloney@police.vic.gov.au | web address: www.police.vic.qov.au
phone:
address: 18/412 St Kilda Road, Melbourne, Vic 3004 | DX210094

fax:

From: Overland, Simon
Sent: Tuesday, 12 August 2008 5:20 PM
To: Moloney, Dannye

FW: Details recently provided by Commander MoloneySubject:

Hi Dannye,
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I don't see a problem with this. Can you please action.

Regards

Simon

From: Ashton, Graham
Sent: Tuesday, 12 August 2008 4:22 PM
To: Overland, Simon

Re: Details recently provided by Commander MoloneySubject:

Simon,

Thank you for your recent assistance regarding accessing the information recenlty obtained from 
Commander Moloney. This information is only known to me and will assist in ensuring we do not 
inadvertently trip over any authorised police activity. To that end I am finding it difficult in ensuring 
that occurs without any telephone numbers of two of the individuals. The extensive use of nicknames 
and in some cases no names etc is making the task more difficult than I first thought. I wonder if I 
could get the mobile numbers of the individuals concerned then the task will be much easier. I 
wonder if you could consider providing the mobile telephone numbers of the individuals concerned in 
the same manner as the names were provided.

Thanks and Regards

Graham Ashton AM
Deputy Director, Police Integrity

Office of Police Integrity
Level 3 South Tower 
459 Collins Street 
Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 4676 
DX 210004

T
F

graham ashton@opi.vic.gov.au 
www.opi.vic.gov.au

E
W

Integrity Excellence Fairness Courage

IMPORTANT CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and intended to be accessed only by the person or 
entity to which it is addressed. No use, copying, disclosure or forwarding of this message or any 
attachments is permitted without authorisation.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy 
all copies of this message and any attachments.
Office of Police Integrity does not accept liability in connection with computer viruses or any other 
defects or consequences that may arise from opening or using the message and any attachments. 
Unsolicited commercial emails must not be forwarded to the originator of this transmission.
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